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Overview
An expert communicator, Jack McAfghan writes the memoirs of his fourlegged life as a mixed-breed Afghan Hound. From obedience and agility
training to hospice work, Jack and his master learn their lessons side
by side, inevitably applying what they have learned as their own lives
unfold. It is a love story that can be used as an informal study guide
for those who are in the process of training a dog, learning to love,
or grieving over the loss of a friend.Jack presents with a wise, open
and informed mind. He speaks firsthand about the psychological aspects
of canine behavior as he opens the reader's mind to the possibilities
that exist in life and after death. He reminds us that the way we
think can change the course of our lives.This story will touch
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everyone who has ever loved. It matters not if they have four legs or
two. Jack leads us to a higher love as he expands our tolerance and
compassion for all of humanity. He extends himself to every creature
of the earth, every human on the planet, every spirit in the universe
and most of all, to the bona fide Master over all.
‘A clever, funny novel . . . a masterpiece of Parisian perfection’
Duchess of Cornwall 'The very quintessence of French romance' The
Times Bookseller Laurent Letellier comes across an abandoned handbag
on a Parisian street, and feels impelled to return it to its owner.
The bag contains no money, phone or contact information. But a small
red notebook with handwritten thoughts and jottings reveals a person
that Laurent would very much like to meet. Without even a name to go
on, and only a few of her possessions to help him, how is he to find
one woman in a city of millions?
Organized for quick and accurate coding, HCPCS Level II 2019
Professional Edition codebook includes the most current Healthcare
Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes and regulations, which
are essential references needed for accurate medical billing and
maximum permissible reimbursement. This professional edition includes
such features as Netter's Anatomy illustrations, dental codes, and
Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASC) payment payment and status
indicators. Features and Benefits * Full-color Netter's Anatomy
illustrations clarify complex anatomic information and how it affects
coding. * At-a-glance code listings and distinctive symbols identify
all new, revised, reinstated and deleted codes for 2019. * The
American Hospital Association Coding Clinic® for HCPCS citations
provides sources for information about specific codes and their usage.
* Convenient spiral binding provides easy access in practice settings.
* Quantity feature highlights units of service allowable per patient,
per day, as listed in the Medically Unlikely Edits (MUEs) for enhanced
accuracy on claims. * Drug code annotations identify brand-name drugs
as well as drugs that appear on the National Drug Class (NDC)
directory and other Food and Drug Administration (FDA) approved drugs.
* Color-codedTable of Drugs makes it easier to find specific drug
information. * Durable medical equipment, prosthetics, orthotics, and
supplies (DMEPOS) indicators clearly identify supplies to report to
durable medical third-party payers. * Ambulatory Surgery Center (ASC)
payment and status indicators show which codes are payable in the
Hospital Outpatient Prospective Payment System. * American Dental
Association (ADA) Current Dental Terminology code sets offer access to
all dental codes in one place. * Jurisdiction symbols show the
appropriate contractor to be billed for suppliers submitting claims to
Medicare contractors, Part B carriers and Medicare administrative
contractors for DMEPOS services. * Special coverage information
provides alerts when codes have specific coverage instructions, are
not valid or covered by Medicare or may be paid at the carrier's
discretion. * Age/Sex edits identify codes for use only with patients
of a specific age or sex.
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A Companion to the American West is a rigorous, illuminating
introduction to the history of the American West. Twenty-five essays
by expert scholars synthesize the best and most provocative work in
the field and provide a comprehensive overview of themes and
historiography. Covers the culture, politics, and environment of the
American West through periods of migration, settlement, and
modernization Discusses Native Americans and their conflicts and
integration with American settlers
Stone Reeves was my neighbor, and I've hated him since sixth grade.
Gorgeous and charismatic, he became the town's football god, while I
became the town's invisible girl. He went to a Division 1 school for
football, while my father was fired by his father. His team won the
National Championship, while my mother died the same day. He was a
first round pick for the NFL ... ... while I made the worst decision
of my life. Now I'm in Texas trying to pick up the pieces of my life.
But, Stone is here. Stone is everywhere. It doesn't matter that
disaster has struck my life again. It doesn't matter that he's the one
trying to console me. It doesn't matter that he's the nation's newest
football obsession. Because for me, he always has been and always will
be my enemy.
A guide to the basics of lock picking, including fundamental theories,
terms, tools, and common locksmith techniques. There has been much
opinion and little fact written on the subject of lock picking. It is
the purpose of this book to clarify the facts about this delicate
process, and at the same time to train you in proper procedure.
Reading this book is certainly enough to get you started picking
simple locks, but remember: a great deal of time and patience are
needed to become a truly proficient locksmith. In this volume, you
will learn the fundamental theories of lock picking in addition to
proper terminology, the importance of tool design (i.e. how to select
and use the right tool for a given job), the effects of tolerances,
and finally the techniques most commonly used by locksmiths to
successfully pick the vast majority of standard pin and wafer tumbler
locks. Lock picking is a useful, engaging, and satisfying skill; with
this book and a little determination, you’ll be off to a great start.
Little Elephant and his daddy are having lots of fun in this sweet
jungle tale. With beautiful illustration and the cutest of elephant
characters, children everywhere will enjoy this adorable storybook,
full of love and cuddles.
Melvin Harris, the man chiefly responsible for exposing the ""Ripper
Diary"", now reveals the true face of Jack the Ripper. Harris disposes
of all previous candidates and by using FBI techniques he tells the
story of how he tracked down the real Ripper. He came to the
conclusion that Robert D'Onston Stephenson was a likely suspect for
the murders.
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There has been much opinion and little fact written on the subject of
lock picking. It is the purpose of this book to clarify the facts
about this delicate process, and at the same time to train you in
proper procedure. Reading this book is certainly enough to get you
started picking simple locks, but remember: a great deal of time and
patience are needed to become a truly proficient locksmith. In this
volume, you will learn the fundamental theories of lock picking in
addition to proper terminology, the importance of tool design (i.e.
how to select and use the right tool for a given job), the effects of
tolerances, and finally the techniques most commonly used by
locksmiths to successfully pick the vast majority of standard pin and
wafer tumbler locks. Lock picking is a useful, engaging, and
satisfying skill; with this book and a little determination, you'll be
off to a great start.
This is the 30th Anniversary reissue (2018) of Susan E. Kesler's
definitive book, The Wild Wild West, The Series (1988). Completely reedited and redesigned, much of the previous book's overall style and
content remains. Lots of color has been added, along with cleaner copy
and fresh material. There are great photos of the original book's 1988
San Diego Comic-Con launch. This is an absolute MUST for any fan of
the series.
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